
 

 

  Huntington Booster Club   

 

August 09, 2011 

Dear Parents/Friends: 
 

Through the years, the Huntington Interscholastic Athletics Program has played an important role in the lives of 

students and community members. An integral part of the Department of Physical Education, organized athletics in the 

Huntington School District dates back more than one hundred years. Since the inception of sports teams here, our students 

have won every possible honor bestowed on high school athletes. 
 

The Huntington Booster Club promotes and encourages extracurricular activities, particularly sports, for the 

students of the Huntington School District. The goals of the Booster Club are to provide financial support for annual 

scholarships, purchase of equipment, summer sports programs, and refreshments at athletic events and sports awards 

nights. We will do this through annual membership dues and other fundraising throughout the course of the year. This past 

year we were able to build our initial membership that led us to establishing a financial base to accomplish these tasks. 

We have donated over $150,000 in grants and equipment to the High School and Finley over the past 5 years. To 

accomplish our goals we ask that all families, particularly those with student athletes at Finley Middle School and the 

High School, support the athletic programs by becoming a member of the Huntington Booster Club and/or renewing their 

annual memberships. 
 

You may return the attached enrollment form with your annual membership fee of $20 to the mailing address 

below. If you would like to get involved and become a volunteer, please check the volunteer line on the enrollment form.  
 

Booster Club Officers 
 

Barbara Cutrone, President   Christine Beck, Recording Secretary 

Bill Hughes, Vice President    Pam Reilly, Fundraising Coordinator 

Denise Goldsmith, Treasurer   Carol Scully, Alumni Coordinator 

Jodi Biernacki, Corresponding Secretary  Tim Pillion, High School Representative 

Christina Plant, Finley Representative  
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------Cut-------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Huntington Booster Club Enrollment Form 
 

Annual Membership fee is $20 per family 
 

Student Name(s)                Sport:        Grade:   

                           

                           

Parent’s Names:              

Address:              

Phone:       Email:           

⁭Yes, I am interested in volunteering my time to assisting the Booster Club during activities. 

⁭Please check here if this is a membership renewal.              ⁭Do not put me on the email list. 

 

I would like to make an additional donation to the Booster Club in the amount of $    above and beyond the 

$20 membership fee to assist the Club in providing for the Huntington Athletic program. 

 

Mail To: Huntington Booster Club     Make Checks Payable to: Huntington Booster Club 

   PO Box 2294      Any questions contact: Barbara Cutrone 365-1043 or 

   Huntington, New York 11743       hizees@aol.com 


